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Email: gtown@macomb.com 

Website: georgetownmacomb.org 

309-833-2341 

Regular Office Hours: 

   Tues. & Thurs. 10-5, Closed 1:30-2:00 

Wed. 3-7. 

 

 

 

 

 

UPCOMING DATES 

Mon., Feb. 13 – Deadline for 

resident’s request to the Board 

Thurs., Feb. 23 – Regular Board 

Meeting – 7 PM – Clubhouse 

 

 

 

 

SNOW REMOVAL 

 Please move your car from the 

parking bays if possible when you 

see the crew coming to remove the 

snow.  This saves the association 

money since it is easier for the 

plow and truck to sweep the entire 

area rather than going in and out 

between cars.  After the snow is 

removed, please be sure to move 

your vehicles (and those of your 

guests) back to your numbered 

spaces or guest spaces as soon as 

possible. 

 

 
 

 

DOG DROPPINGS 

Don’t forget to always pick up 

after your dog droppings!  This 

problem is becoming more 

prevalent than in the past.  No one 

likes stepping into that kind of 

mess.  Be courteous to your 

neighbors. Be a responsible dog 

parent and cleanup after your 

family pet.  

 

HODGEPODGE 

Recently, a clubhouse user left a 

glass dish in the oven.  Gratefully, 

the next user disposed of the food.  

Please connect with the office to 

claim your dish. 

 

 
 

DUMPSTER ENCLOSURES 

The dumpster enclosures are 

incurring significant amounts of 

trash inappropriate per Waste 

Management policy.  Waste 

Management cannot collect when 

there is so much trash on TOP of 

the dumpster lids, so much trash in 

the center areas that walking is 

impossible, and so much trash that 

the exterior of the enclosure is 

encapsulated with trash.   

 

Yard waste, electronic items, 

appliances, and furniture are NOT 

ALLOWED in any dumpster.  The 

recycle bins must only contain 

trash as per the lids’ 

recommendations.   

 

The trash you are allowed to 

properly dispose of must be 

flattened or broken down 

whenever possible to help with 

space.  Georgetown pays a large 

amount of your dues to keep 

Georgetown clean. Let’s help keep 

costs down and follow policy. 

 
CURB SIDE YARD WASTE PICK UP 

For those residents who are still 

raking leaves or cleaning up their 

backyards, yard waste pick-up will 

continue throughout the winter on 

each Monday.  Or if you prefer, 

you may take yard waste to the 

shop area and leave at the sign 

indicating “Yard Waste’.   
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